
 
 

 

         Agenda item 14A 
 
Appointments to Outside Bodies relevant to the remit of Social and 

Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 
     Annual Report  
 
Name of Appointee:  

Sandra Holliday 
Name of Organisation: St Marks & Hesters Way Community 

Association 
 

No. of meetings held 2 No. of meetings attended 1 

Please give a brief description of the purpose of the organisation: 
 

The organisation is a registered charity and it’s Aims & Objectives are  taken from their 
information leaflet:  

Established in 1945…”To promote the benefit of the inhabitants of the St Marks, Hesters Way, 
Lansdown and St Peters wards of Cheltenham and its neighbourhood without distinction of sex, 
political, religious or other opinions by associating the local authorities, voluntary organisations 
and inhabitants in a common effort to advance education and to provide facilities in the interests 
of social welfare for recreation and leisure time occupation with the objects of improving the 
condition of life for the said inhabitants. 

 

 

Please give details of activities/achievements/outcomes during the year: 

 
 
Information requested but not received from the Community Association 
 
 
 

Do you feel this is a good use of your time? Y/N No 

Do you wish to continue as the council’s appointee? Y/N See “Any other comments” 

Does the organisation receive any funding from the council 
and if so how much? 

Information requested but not 
received from the Community 

Association 

Links to Business Plan and Corporate Objectives  Unsure 

 



Any other comments  

The Community centre has an agenda item “Concerning the Community” However this consists 
mainly of overgrown trees, potholes etc. I feel these items could be dealt with more effectively via 
email to local councillors. 

If there is a specific agenda item that requires a Borough councillor to attend I think this would be 
the way forward and I would be happy to continue along these lines. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return this form by ……………………………… to Ruth Kenrick, Democratic Services or email 
ruth.kenrick@cheltenham.gov.uk, Thank you. 


